
Waverly Hall Christian Academy Newsflash 
Week of 8/21/23 

 
Current Events 

 

1. Tuition is due on the 1st of each month 

and is considered late after the 10th. 

All accounts must be current to obtain 

any official school documents. 

 

2. Please heed the speed limit signs on 

campus.  

 

3. To turn around after drop-off /pick-up, 

please drive to the end of the parking 

lot to turn your vehicle around when 

leaving school grounds. 

 

4. The first Friday Social of 2023/24 will 

be on 8/25 from 3-6. The cost will be 

$5.00 per participant. The activity will 

be canvas painting. Loaded nachos 

and/or baked potatoes and a drink will 

be served. 

 

5. The $5.00 fee for the Social is due 

Wednesday, August 23rd. Please pay 

Ms. Pattie. 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

 

      Chapel--------------------------------- 8/23 

 

      Friday Social ------------------------- 8/25 

 

      Friday Hot Lunch -------------------- 9/1 

 

No School 

      Labor Day ---------------------------- 9/4 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tips for A Successful Year 

 

 

1. Remain prayerful 

2. Review daily lessons each night 

3. Have a positive attitude 

4. Put forth your best effort 

5. Have faith in your success 

6. Be encouraging to your peers 

 
 
 
 

Scripture 
 

 
 
 

Beloved, if God so loved us, we also 
ought to love one another. 
 
                                           I John 4:11 

 
 


